DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE TRI-COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

‘Take notice that on AUG 4 4 1899 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
B a.g,nmg Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management

anning rules, NJ.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Tri-County Water Quality
Management Plan was adopted by the Department.

This proposal revises the Camden County Municipal Utilities Authority (CCMUA)
Wastewater Management Plan (WMP). The revision proposes to construct a restaurant,
gas station and car wash in Winslow Township, Block 502, Lots 1 &2. Winslow
Township does not have enough capacity at its plant to accept flow for this site. This
revision sends flow through an eight inch sewer main, located within Berlin-Cross Keys
Road, which is owned and operated by the. Gloucester Township Municipal Utility
Authority (MUA). Flow will ultitately be conveyed to the CCMUA Del. No. 1 STP. A
~ quad-party agreement between McDonald’s, Amoco, - Ross Fogg and Gloucester
Townshlp MUA has been completed.

This agreement establishes an interbasin transfer from the Atlantic Ocean Basin to the
Delaware River basin. The total flow involved is 2040 gpd, which will be added to the
1.2 gpd flow cap already allotted to Winslow Township, Chesilhurst, and Waterford

‘through a water supply policy between the Pinelands Commission and NJDEP’s Bureau -+

of Water Allocation. Pineland’s has given their approval to add the 2040 gpd flow from-
this site to the 1.2 mgd flow cap to give a total interbasin transfer flow cap-of 1.202 mgd.

Lance R. Miller
- Director
Division of Watershed Management
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